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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE 

BY THE CONNÉTABLE OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 12TH SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Minister provide a detailed timetable for the proposed improvement works in Midvale Road, St. 

Helier? 

 
 

Answer 
 

As discussed with the Connétable on a number of occasions, the last time being 7th August 2017, only an 

outline programme exists at this time.  

 

That is to start preparing stakeholder engagement materials during the remainder of this year, with a view 

to holding a stakeholder engagement in early 2018, with an intention to start implementation during the 

latter half of 2018 – subject to any necessary planning permissions or streetwork co-ordination restraints.   

 

As I have already advise the Connétable, as soon as detailed information becomes available, I will be happy 

share with the Connétable. As with all our works in St Helier, DfI Officers will continue to coordinate 

closely with their Parish of St Helier colleagues in the development of the scheme. 

 

 


